
 

3 December 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Please be aware that there is no car parking on site for the Parent-Teacher meetings on 
Wednesday and Thursday this week except for Blue Badge Holders. 
 
Due to the hoarding that blew down in last week’s storm, there is also no access along 
Noke Drive as the road is coned off for pedestrian access. 
 
We would advise if you are able to that you arrive on foot, or park in the town or one of 
the nearby roads where public parking is allowed, and walk along to us. 
 
Thank you 
 
The Carrington Team 
 
 


